’ SEP 27 2007
™ OCD-ARTESIA

CLAYTON WILLIAMS ENERGY, INC.

September 25, 2007

Via Federal Express overnjght service

United States Department of the Interior
BUREAU OF D MANAGEMENT
620 East Gregne Street

Carlsbad, Néw Mexico 88220-6292
Attention: (Mr. Jim Amos

Re: Compliance Order No. 07-JA-182W

Rocky Arroyo Federal 8 #1
API No. 30-015-20486
Eddy County, New Mexico
Section 8, T-22-S, R-22-E

Location Restoration after Plug and Abandonment

Mr. Amos:

Please find enclosed our signed I&E copy of the Notice of Written Order for the
above. Also enclosed is our sundry notice (original plus 5 copies) stating that the
reclamation work has been completed and is ready for a final abandonment inspection.

Should you require further, please call me at (432) 688-3240 or contact me via |
e-mail at bluna@claytonwilliams.com.

Sincerely yours,

Koo Huune

Betsy Luna
Engineering Technician

Enclosures
Xc:  State of New Mexico :
Qil Conservation Division - District II Accep,&:ﬂdOng record

1301 W. Grand Avenue
Artesia, New Mexico 88210

CLAYDESTA CENTER SIX DESTA DRIVE SUITE 2100 MIDLAND, TEXAS 79705 432/682-6324 FAX 432/688-3237



United States Department of the Interior

BUREAU OF LAND MANAGEMENT
Carlsbad Field Office
620 E. Greene St.
Carlsbad, NM 88220-6292

In Reply Refer To:
3162.4 (NM-080)

NMNM111938

September 22, 2007

Clayton Williams Energy Incorporated
Six Desta Drive, Suite 3000
Midland, TX 79705

Ladies and Gentlemen:

On September 19, 2007, Bureau of Land Management (BLM) completed a field examination of the abandoned Rocky
Atroyo Federal 8 No. 1 well, located 1980’ FSL and 1977’ FEL in Section 8, T. 22 S.,R. 22 E., Eddy County, New

Mexico.

All final abandonment requirements have been met except for vegetative growth (20%) established evenly across the
location. BLM will continue to monitor the surface restoration of this abandoned well site. All final abandonment
requirements will have been met when BLM is confident that the disturbed surfaces are capable of being restored to 2

condition similar to their original state.

If there are any questions please call Jim Amos, Supervisory Environmental Protection Specialist, at (505) 234-
5909.

Sincerely,

arrvo & O

James A. Amos
Supervisory Environmental
Protection Specialist

Accepted for record
NMOCD



